April Book Report
April is Poetry Month.  This month, the students will find a poem they enjoy, memorize their poem, and present it orally to the class.  The students will have the opportunity to check out a poetry book at our school library, or you may help them choose a poem at home.  The poem should be at least 20 lines long, memorized, and recited with expression to get full credit.  The poetry reading will be presented on Friday, April 27th.  If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.  

Thanks!

Mrs. Linford
llundwall@graniteschools.org
llinford.weebly.com
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